
    AIS RESEARCH LIBRARY COMMITTEE REPORT 

 

SPRING 2020 

 

 

  INFORMATION ONLY 

 

 
The normal quantity of Regional, Section, Local Bulletins, and Newsletters have 

been received, recorded and filed. 

 

The following requests have been received and answered: 

 

1. Searched the Biographical files for special data 

 

2. Sent copies of registration forms to Registrar. 

 

3. Prepared and shipped sufficient material for a Flower Show Table Display to 

a Tennessee Iris Society to be used in line with National Celebration of 100 years. 

 

4. Assisted Reg. 4 RVP in filling empty spaces in the Region=s file of News-letters 
to enable the completion of a special project. 

 

5. Shipped 6 Hybridizers Medals and 3 Bee Warburton Medals to Gary White for 

presentation at the 100 year convention. 

 

6. Work continues on labeling file drawers as to content so as to speed research. 

 

7. The library has accepted 6 boxes of the collection of Jean Clay Plank which 

weighed in at an excess of 250 pounds. Time and effort will determine what is 

or is not collection grade. 

 

Work continues on labeling file drawers as to content so as to speed research. 

 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

 

Dave Silverberg 

Librarian 

 


